From: Holly Pilgrim

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Imminent Destruction of the Buffalo National River
Date: Saturday, September 8, 2018 11:37:08 AM

I am writing again to voice my extreme concern over the condition of our state's precious jewel, the
Buffalo National River. This summer finds the river more polluted than ever, 70 miles of river
contaminated with toxic algae bloom, and the factory hog farm continues to leech into the karst
topography, even though its permit has been denied.

You are a state agency, and as such, we tax payers pay your salary. But you are not doing your
Job! Please, please act to put strong regulations in place to protect this karst area immediately! It is
almost too late.... Do your job, and save our rivers and creeks!

Sincerely,
Holly Pilgrim
hpilgrim3@yahoo.com
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